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Brunner, Scott

From: Neill O'Brien <nobkid@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 9:26 PM
To: Brunner, Scott
Subject: Support for the Brunner’s garage replacement project

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

Hello, 
 
We are in support of the Brunner’s garage replacement project and the substantial investment and improvement that it 
will make to their property and our neighborhood.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Neill & Caroline O’Brien 
604 N 78th St 
Wauwatosa, WI 53213 
 


